Megan Egbert

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Subject:

Roy Smith <roy.smith@rjoconnell.com>

Thursday, December 5, 2024 6:55 AM

Meredith Badalucca; Mark Pricer

Stephen Caprio; wrsweeney@tcors.com; Ibrown@honeycombre.com; Megan Egbert
RE: Route 32 - Horizon View - Response to Staff Technical Review Comments

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Thanks Meredith — The following is an initial estimated breakdown of the bond:

+/- 15k for the erosion control (wattles & silt fence)
+/- 25k for the site restoration (loam and seed the site).

This is a best guess at this time in the process and assumes the loam is available from on-site sources.

We will be dropping off the hard copies and thumb drive with the PDFs of the complete plan set this morning.

As always please let us know if you need anything else to complete the reviews.

Thanks
Roy

Roy Smith

Vice President
Cell:617-543-2638
roy.smith@rjoconnell.com

&ASSOCIATES INC.

CIVIL ENGINEERS, SURVEYORS
& LAND PLANNERS

80 Montvale Avenue, Suite 201
Stoneham, MA 02180
781-279-0180

From: Meredith Badalucca <mbadalucca@montville-ct.org>

Sent: Wednesday, December 4, 2024 4:26 PM

To: Mark Pricer <mark.pricer@rjoconnell.com>

Cc: Stephen Caprio <scaprio@honeycombre.com>; wrsweeney@tcors.com; lbrown@honeycombre.com; Todd Hesketh
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